24 March 2017

Argon Construction PO Box 51-172 **Manakau 2140**

Attention: Tom Cashen Email: cashen@argon.co.nz



PROPERTY SERVICES
B620, Level 8, 49 Symonds Street
Auckland, New Zealand 1010
T +64 9 923 1782
E dino.matsis@auckland.ac.nz
W auckland.ac.nz
The University of Auckland
Private Bag 92019
Auckland 1142, New Zealand

Dear Tom

Re: Completion of O'Rorke Hall External Works

I just want to say congratulations to the entire team on the outstanding delivery of this project.

This project had many elements of risk built into it. These risks were managed extremely well through thorough planning, very good design and collaboration with Argon, and then using the prototype to formalise these ideas.

But even more impressive was the amount of work completed over the two summers. It was extremely important for the University to meet these deadlines as we had committed fully to occupy these rooms with undergraduate students for end of February this year.

Your subcontractors were impressive on Stage 1, and even more impressive on Stage 2. I remember walking into the building pre Xmas and couldn't believe how much work had been completed, the tidiness of the site and the methodology and coordination of all the works.

You should all be very proud of what has been achieved here.

I would appreciate if you could pass this onto your subcontractors and thank them for their commitment to the project.

Yours faithfully

Dino Matsis

Capital Works Manager